
 
DATE: September 4, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY/INTENT TO APPROVE THE DRAFT MITIGATED NEGATIVE    
                   DECLARATION 
 
PROJECT: AUBURN BOULEVARD OVER ARCADE CREEK BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT   
                   (24C0081) 
 
REVIEW PERIOD: SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 TO OCTOBER 4, 2020 
 
The City of Sacramento, Community Development Department, Environmental Planning Services has 
completed preparation of a Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Auburn Boulevard over Arcade 
Creek Bridge Replacement Project (24C0081) and intends to adopt the document as part of project 
review.   
 
The document, and related project plans associated with the project entitlements, are now available for a 
30-day public review and comment period. The comment period is from September 4, 2020 to October 
4, 2020. 
 
The document is available for review at : www.cityofsacramento.org/Community-
Development/Planning/Environmental/Impact-Reports 
 
The proposed project site is located in the City of Sacramento where Auburn Boulevard crosses Arcade 
Creek, east of Winding Way and west of the intersection of Park Road and Auburn Boulevard. The 
proposed project consists of the replacement of the existing structurally deficient bridge with a new 
bridge that meets current structural and geometric design standards, improves hydraulic capacity, and 
provides traffic-rated barrier railings. The proposed bridge replacement would also enhance the Auburn 
Boulevard and Winding Way intersection by adding an additional left turn pocket from westbound Auburn 
Boulevard to Winding Way.  The proposed replacement bridge would be a single span precast-
prestressed concrete girder bridge, placed along the existing bridge alignment. The proposed bridge 
would be approximately 97 feet in width and would provide two 12-foot through lanes, two 11-foot 
through lanes, two 11-foot left turn lanes, and shoulders and sidewalks in each direction. The length of 
the proposed bridge would be approximately 89 feet to avoid the existing bridge foundations. 
Written comments regarding the Mitigated Negative Declaration should be received by the Community 
Development Department, NO LATER THAN 4:00 p.m. on Monday, October 4, 2020 (NOTE: due to 
COVID 19, the Public Counter is CLOSED). All comments should be submitted via email or mailed to: 
 

Ron Bess, Associate Planner 
Community Development Department 

300 Richards Boulevard 
Sacramento, CA 95811 

Email:  rbess@cityofsacramento.org 
Tel: (916) 808-8272 

 
If you have any questions concerning the environmental review process, please contact Ron Bess. If you 
have questions regarding the project, please contact Zuhair Amawi, Department of Public Works at (916) 
808-7620. 
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